## Dear Jan

Thank you very much for your fantastic comments about our team in Oxford circus. It was our pleasure to take care of you as you were all so lovely, especially it was a delight to organize all of it with your help as you were amazing!

It's wonderful to know that all the hard work is having the desired effect and being noticed by you and our customers. I will be passing your comments onto our lovely team.

Thank you once again for taking the time to write us such a lovely feedback and I am look forward to seeing you again soon.

Kind Regards,

Adriana

**Ponti's Oxford Circus** 







Ponti's Group Limited, 5-7 John Princes Street, Oxford Circus, London W1G 0JN

Tel: 020 3230 3018 Fax: 020 3230 3019

e: oxford@pontis.co.uk

w: http://www.pontisitaliankitchen.co.uk/







From: Jan Yerbury

**Sent:** 08 June 2014 20:18 **To:** !PIK - Oxford Circus

Subject: Aldersgate Ward Club- a big thank you

Dear Adriana,

A huge thank you for looking after us so well the Thursday before last., the 29th May. All my members were really delighted with what the ate and the service. Many commented on the lovely atmosphere which your waiters created. They were superb as indeed were the chefs.

I know it was a very busy night for you as there were so many other clients but all you did for us was much appreciated. I shall hope to come to eat with you again and shall certainly recommend the restaurant to my friends.

You were all so gracious and charming.

Thank you again.

Kind regards,

Jan Yerbury

Master of the Aldersgate Ward Club